
August 26, 2018 

Celebrating 125 Years As… 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 
Adley Nelson 

 
Call to Worship 
Roger Johnson 

 
Welcome 

 
Recognition of Sunday School Teachers and Students 

 
Hymn 505, Red 
Jesus Loves Me 

 
Page 107, Red 

Liturgy for Baptism 
Samuel Robert Russell Sharpe 

 
Children’s Chat with Larry 

 
Pastoral Prayer 

 
Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

 
Offertory Anthem 

Come to Jesus - Rice 
 

Sermon Text:  Philippians 4:13 
Sermon-Pastor Russ 

 “Swoosh” 
 

Hymn 423, Red 
Soldiers of Christ, Arise 

 
Benediction 

 

Choir Director: Phyllis Long   Alice Linville 

    

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 



Calendar 
 

Today Promotion Sunday & Samuel Sharpe 
Baptism @ 11am 

    JOY Group Outing after Worship 

    End of Summer Cookout & Corn Hole 
Tournament @ 5pm 

Wed. Adult Choir Practice 

Sept. 2 Men’s Fellowship Breakfast @ 8am 

Sept. 3 Church Office Closed for Labor Day 

Sept. 5 Adult Choir Practice @ 7pm 

Sept. 8 RCC Celebration @ 6pm 

Sept. 9 Confirmation Class @ 1pm 

    Youth Groups start back @ 5pm 

    Summer Concert Series with Taylor 
Vaden @ 6pm 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The flowers today are given 

in loving memory of Malissa 
and Thurman Johnson by their 

family 
 

 
 
 

 Prayer Request Updates  

 

Please Add:  Sylvia Ridge, recuperating at 
home from cancer surgery. 

  

 

Please Remove:   

 

 

Any prayer updates can be submitted to 
ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org or by contacting 

the church office (336-769-2411) 

 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Vaughn 

Infant Nursery 
Jane Lawrence 

Shelia Underwood 

Preschool Nursery  
Cindy Pruitt 
Gracie Pruitt 

Custodial Check 
Lisa Willard 
Cindy Pruitt 

Greeters-Narthex 
Barbara and Ronnie 

Lauten 

Greeter-Vestibule 
Vicki Carlyle 

Usher Captains 
 for August 
Kim Greene 
Randy Knox 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Dwight Deal 

Infant Nursery 
Diane Banks 

Danielle Shamel 

Preschool Nursery  
Chrissy and Brad 

Johnson 

Custodial Check 
Cindy Pruitt 

Dan Johnson 

Greeters-Narthex 
Doug and Patty 

Talley 

Greeter-Vestibule 
John Woodard 

Usher Captains 
 for September 
Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

125 Years of 

UNION CROSS MORAVIAN CHURCH HISTORY 

Part IV 
 

The cornerstone for our current sanctuary was laid in a 
special ceremony on May 31, 1981. The sanctuary was 
completed in 1982 (our 89th year). 

On January 24, 1982, there was a special consecration 
service that began in the old sanctuary and ended with 
a procession to the new sanctuary. A lovefeast also 
took place in the afternoon with the leading of Rev. 
Iobst. 

1983 was our first year participating in the Church 
League softball league where we lost every single game; 
however, we won the sportsmanship award. 

In 1984, we took our first mission trip to Bethel, 
Alaska to help with the construction of the Seminary 
building. In the years following, we would maintain a 
relationship with the Alaskan Moravians with further 
mission trips there. Other mission trips included 
Honduras, Jamaica, and Nicaragua. 

In 1989, the old sanctuary was transformed into what 
is now known as the office complex with Sunday 
School rooms upstairs. The building was dedicated on 
September 10, 1989 after a picnic supper. 

Since 1989, we have been engaged in God’s work 
through various opportunities for fellowship, 
education, and mission. Each opportunity blessed by 
the hard work and dedication of UCMC’s members, 
young and old.  

May Jesus still lead on… 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Kim Harris, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

Office hours are from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm, M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncrossmoravian.org 


